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5th January 2023 
 

 
TO PARENTS/CARERS OF THE CHILDREN IN DOLPHINS AND ORCAS CLASSES 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Year 4 Sharing Assembly 

I am pleased to tell you that your child will be sharing all the exciting things they have been learning 
in school, in a year group assembly on Thursday, 2nd February 2023.  We would like to invite you or 
family members to join us for this occasion.  The assembly will take place from 2.40pm until about 
3.10pm in the school hall. 
 
We are unable to allow any photographs or video to be taken on this occasion. 
 
Please book your seats via the Parents’ Evening booking system on our website: 
 
https://brookside.schoolcloud.co.uk 
 
Please note that as Year 4 usually have sport on Thursday afternoons, they will swap with Year 6 for 
this week only and will have sport on Wednesday 1st February instead. 
  
I do hope that you will be able to join us for this special assembly. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Brian Walton  
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